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Architectural Control Board 

Minutes of July 28, 2008 

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. Present were Jim Perkins, Mike 
Bickler, Paul Clarkson, Sandy Eppers, Gale Schwartz, Don Wiemer, Village 
Administrator, and Jeanine Griswold, Secretary. 
 
 
In attendance were Ed Johnson and Scott Lowry. 
 
 

1. Motion to approve the minutes of June 23, 2008 meeting was made by 
Mike Bickler, and seconded by Gale Schwartz, Carried Unanimously. 
 

 
2. Mr. & Mrs. Scott Lowry, 36024 South Beach Road submitted plans for a 

new attached garage to residence. The architectural of the new addition 
will match the existing home. The siding and roofing materials will be the 
same as what is currently on the home. Additional landscaping will be 
added to compliment the new addition. The foundation will extend from 
the existing home to the new addition which will include stone on the 
surface of the walkway.   

 
 

 
A motion to approve the plan submitted was made by Mike Bickler and seconded 
by Paul Clarkson, Carried Unanimously. 

 
 
 
A motion to adjourn was made at approximately 7:12 p.m., by Mike Bickler 
and seconded by Paul Clarkson, Carried Unanimously. 

 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
Jeanine Griswold  


